Subject: MMMeeting

From: "Dan Brown" <dan_brown@tigerpaw.com>

Date: 7/18/2006 7:22 AM

To: "Dan Brown" <dan_brown@tigerpaw.com>

HI All! Remember when I was complaining that Illinois was soooo cool and I wanted warm weather, well thank you very much for sending some our way, BUT enough is enough. 101*s yesterday with humidity at 41%. Little sticky!!!! Sounds like we're all in the same boat though. Texas weather with a steam bath included.

I had a nice note from Onalee via Charlotte Cooper:

Virgil is doing fine on his medication. Piddling around the house. Parkinson and Alzheimer is not bothering him at all. I am feeling fine. Still mowing and maintaining our lake. Entertaining the family. Enjoying Grandkids. So happy to hear Shorty is doing good. Looking forward to getting back to Tip after all these Doctor's appointments. Should be end of October. Hope to see all at Ken & Donna's and Virgil and Onalee's Tip reunion. At the Hagen's. Date to be announced.

Onalee

Remember I told you that Russ and Sheryl Tibbetts were moving...here is there new address and e-mail:

We are getting things put back in order since our move, and having fun trying to find everything. Joan and Ed Cuda just stopped by on their way back from Branson. So glad to see friends from the TIP.

I do miss the MMM news, so here is our new email address.

srtibb@yahoo.com

You guys do a good job sending the news that you hear from the TIP. Looking forward to being back next November. We have been cooking here along with the rest of the states. Will be glad to see some cooler weather. Thanks again for the MMM.

Russ & Sheryl Tibbetts 2029 Madison Dr. Bonner Springs, KS 66012 913-422-5485

I received this nice note from Jackie Hood:

Thanks so much for sending me the MMM and the messages you get from everyone. It keeps me in the loop and I sure appreciate them. I've been having a good summer. My kids have kept me busy. Still haven't sold the motorhome or house yet but still hopeful. Have fun in Moline and hit a few tennis balls for me. Thanks again. Hope to see you in Texas in Jan.

Jackie

If you happen to wake up some morning and find a couple sleeping on your front lawn....don't call the cops quite yet: Well, we have downsized. We sold our 5th wheel (36 ft./3 slides) and bought a tent and an airbed. We sold it while we were traveling, so everything that was in it is now in our truck. We used to tent camp when our kids were little, but I won't tell you how many years ago that was. This will be a real experience, and I hope that BOTH of us will return home to the Tip. If this works out, we may downsize to backpacks next time. Karl misses his tennis and volleyball, and I just miss everything and everybody. I love living at the Tip, and I can't wait to get home, which will be in early September. On the road again...lalala.

Freddie Heida

We now have an updated e-mail listing for Stewart Kunselman:

I got a note from Dad that you were getting returns on the MMM Notes that you were sending to my old e-mail address. I guess that was one of the several things that I forgot about when I changed to a new account. My new address is: forcosnk@peoplepc.com

I really appreciate the updates from TOT, and I'm looking forward to returning this late fall, probably early December. I haven't played tennis since I got back to Tionesta. I play golf just about every day, and my partner and I are currently leading our league, so that looks good for this summer.

Thanks, again,

Stu

1 of 2 4/15/2015 9:50 AM

Isn't it nice to hear from every one!!!! So, send me YOUR summer update or note and I'll pass it on. Think cooler!!! Have a great week!!! Pam

MONDAY MORNING MEETING

July 17. 2006

Notes

Ray Pepe opened the meeting with the Pledge Of Allegiance.

Hospital Report as given by Ray Pepe: Joe Champouillon seems to be doing ok. He was watering flowers this morning although he's wearing a heart monitor. Dave Sturgeon is off Chemo and not doing well. Dale Virden's chemo appears to be working very well although is causes him to have breathing and heart problems. Bob Wyant is doing ok, he was out walking. Ethel Communale is very upbeat and doing good. She has 2 more treatments to take. Her daughter had minor surgery and Ethel has been taking care of her.

Ray offered up prayers for this day and all of us. Bless the sick and deceased. Bless the owners of the park and the troops overseas and our Country and our President. Please look over the problems that are occurring in the East.

Donuts were furnished by Ray & Norma Pepe.

Play at The Towers was enjoyed by all that attended. Its a small theater but everyone should go see a play. This Fall they will be performing "Barefoot In The Park".

Ball game Thursday July 20th. Ray suggested since we were going to the ball game we should do our Thirsty Thursday night out at Jagz since its on the way to the ball park. Meet at the Hall at 4:30 p.m. No one knew where the drawing pot was.

Brookside Retirement Home is having a meal and tour on Saturday August 5th, at 1:30 p.pm for anyone wanting to see how its set up. There is a sign up sheet in back of the hall, must be signed up before July 28th if you want to go.

Meeting was closed with singing of "God Bless America".

Recorded By Joyce Haupt

2 of 2 4/15/2015 9:50 AM